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April 23, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston  
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission  
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

RE:  Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC’s and Duke Energy Progress, LLC’s  
Technical Conference Presentation Materials  
Docket Nos. E-100, Sub 179; E-7, Sub 1032; and E-2, Sub 931 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

I am writing on behalf of Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC (“DEC”) and Duke Energy 
Progress, LLC (“DEP” and together with DEC, the “Companies”) with respect to the Technical 
Conference held on Monday, April 22, 2024. In compliance with the North Carolina Utilities 
Commission’s Order Scheduling Technical Conference issued April 5, 2024, in the above-
referenced dockets, enclosed for filing please find the written presentation materials the 
Companies presented at Monday’s Technical Conference. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need additional 

information. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ladawn S. Toon 
 

cc:  Parties of Record



  
 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I certify that a copy of Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC’s and Duke Energy Progress, LLC’s 
Written Materials Presented at the April 22, 2024, Technical Conference in Docket Nos. E-100, 
Sub 179; E-7, Sub 1032; and E-2, Sub 931 have been served by electronic mail, hand delivery or 
by depositing a copy in the United States mail, postage prepaid to the parties of record. 

 This 23rd day of April, 2024. 

 

 

Ladawn S. Toon 
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